
Prince George Métis Community Association 
Suite 101, 575 Quebec Street, Prince George, BC, V2L 1W6 
Tele: (236) 423-3455, Email: princegeorgecc@mnbc.ca 

 

Wednesday, January 22, 2025 

Attention: Craig Brennan, School District No. 57 Board of Education Chair 

Dear Mr. Brennan and School Board Trustees, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. I am writing to kindly request information regarding 

the current student enrollment numbers for Métis students in our district. Additionally, I would 

appreciate details on how the Indigenous targeted funds, generated by Métis students, are being 

allocated and utilized to support their educational needs. 

The well-being and academic success of Métis students are of great importance to our community. 

Transparency and collaboration in this matter will greatly enhance our collective efforts to foster an 

inclusive and supportive educational environment. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. I look forward to your response and am hopeful that we can 

work together to ensure the best outcomes for our Métis students. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Sopel, Secretary-Treasurer 

Lead Director Responsible for Education Portfolio 

Prince George Métis Community Association 
(Chartered Métis Kinship Community of Prince George and area) 
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